

Supporters of the November Vietnam moratorium gathered in front of the University Center Tuesday afternoon to pray, sing and plant crosses in the ground commemorating U.P. Vietnam war dead. This was part of a week of activities surrounding the call of the National Moratorium Committee for protest against the Vietnam war. Young Americans for Freedom (YAF), a conservative student group, also staged activities during the week, including a debate on the war among four NMU faculty members. (Complete story on page two.)